

The Hyalite Highlights—May 16th, 2013

Dates to Remember:

May 17th—Hyalite Family fun night and movie showing "Despicable Me" from 6-8:15 p.m.

May 21st—Celebration of the Student @ Hyalite from 5:30-6:30 pm

May 23rd—Early Release—Students dismissed @ 1:45 pm

May24-27th—No School—Memorial Weekend

May 29th—Walk to school day

May 31st—5th grade Shadow Day @ the Middle Schools

June 5-7th—Hyalite Field Day—more info to come

June 10th—Fifth grade Track and Swim Day

June 11th—2nd graders to the Missouri Headwaters

June 13th—Last day of school. Students dismissed @ 12:30 pm

A BIG THANK YOU to all of you who brought us the wonderful desserts for staff appreciation. We were eating sweet treats for three days! We felt very spoiled by you. Thanks again.

CELEBRATION OF THE STUDENT

Hyalite Elementary will be hosting their second annual *Celebration of the Student* on **Tuesday**. **May 21st**. This is a time for our students to show their families some of the great work they have been doing at school this year. Please come join us for an evening of family fun.

<u>Foundations Corner:</u> Common Area Review for May is the Playground

- > Be respectful and safe
- > Keep hands and feet to yourself
- Use conflict resolution skills
- Use passes for bathroom
- On slide, sit on pockets and go down only.
- On swings, sit on pockets and go straight back and forth
- Keep snow and wood chips on the ground
- Put play equipment away at the end of recess

Skill Builder for May is Review Apologizing

Dress Code Reminder:

With the weather getting warmer, we want to make sure your students are coming to school appropriately dressed.

- Straps on all shirts need to be at least one inch wide (the width of two fingers)
- Shorts & skirts for students in grades K-2 will not have a length requirement. Please make sure they are appropriate for school and not too tight or short.
- Shorts & skirts for grades 3-5 must be at least the length of student's fingertips when arms are down by their side.
- Shirts, tops, etc., need to be long enough so that when a student raises his/her hands over his/her head, no bare skin is showing.
- Shirts with large armholes must have a t-shirt underneath them.

Thank you for your help with this matter.

SUMMER ACTIVITY BINDER

Our wonderful parent liaison, Cindy Ballew has put together a binder full of summer activities that are available for your children. It is located on the counter at the front office. Please come check it out and if you have any questions, you can call Cindy @ 582-6851.

Hyalite Elementary Bike Rodeo

Hyalite Elementary would like to thank all of our amazing parents who brought their children to the 2013 Elementary Bike Rodeo. The students learned very important information concerning bike safety and we could not be happier with the turn out. There were 350 students who registered including 200 Hyalite students. Great job!

Hyalite Elementary Field Day

On June 5-7 Hyalite will be holding a school wide field day. The theme this year is Passport to America. Students from grades K-4 will be participating in stations, each with a different state as its concept. The fifth grade classes will be running each station as the state governors. WE WILL BE NEEDING AT LEAST 2-3 PARENT VOLUNTEERS FOR EACH CLASS TO TRAVEL AROUND TO THE STATES.

	9:00-11:00am	1-3:00pm
June 5th -	3rd	4th
June 6th -	1st	2nd
June 7th -	K	

Please keep an eye out in your child's backpack for more information.

5th Grade High School Track and Swim Day

June 10th is the yearly Track and Swim Day. All 5th graders from around the district attend this Field Day. Please watch for information coming home with your children. We will be needing a few volunteers for this as well.

Bozeman Schools Foundation - APPLE Recognition Awards

Looking for the perfect way to say Thank You? The Bozeman Schools Foundation presents the APPLE Recognition Award. An APPLE Recognition Award honors special teachers, administrators, staff and school leaders for their dedication and contributions to excellence in education. Your donation of any amount will honor deserving recipients with:

- A personalized card with a message from you
- Recognition of their honor on the Bozeman Schools Foundation web site
- Acknowledgement of their distinction given to their school principal

For more information about the Bozeman Schools Foundation and to make a donation online towards an APPLE Recognition Award today, visit www.BozemanSchoolsFoundation.org Awards must be received by June 7th to ensure delivery before the end of the school year.

The Gallatin Valley YMCA will be holding flag football sign ups for the fall K-4th grade league on the following dates:

Manhattan High School Lobby – Monday, May 20 5:30-6:30pm Bozeman Library – Tuesday, May 21 6-7:30pm Belgrade Public Library – Thursday, May 23 5:30-6:30pm